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As Congress debates whether to extend the federal unemployment insurance (UI) supplement, much of the 
disagreement is over how large the federal supplement should be. In new research, AAF’s Labor Market Policy 
Data Analyst Isabel Soto calculates how large the federal supplement needs to be to ensure individuals and 
households remain above the federal poverty threshold.
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